
NCGC February General Meeting 

February 6, 2014 

 

Alice Brown called the meeting to order at 10:00.  The program, Getting Your Lawn and 

Garden Ready for Year Round Success—Organically of Course!, was presented by Mike 

Sarant. 

 

Alice announced that the minutes from January can be read on line. 

 

Treasurer’s report for January 1-31, 2014  

Beginning balance          $4,654.47 

Income                                 413.00 

Expenses                              433.72 

Ending balance                $4,633.75 

 

Mary Lou Proctor announced the club currently has 66 members.  Thirty-five, including 

2 guests, signed in for the meeting.   Donna Luther said the February Federation meeting 

topic was to be Jewels of the Desert.  A nice variety of plants were displayed on the 

horticulture table.  Maddy Gardner gave information regarding the upcoming programs.  

The March program is Orchids 101.  Bruce Cameron, the speaker, will provide a 

diagnosis of problems for any orchids brought to the meeting in a plastic bag.  Lori Fay 

reminded everyone of the March 29 plant sale.  There were a number of items for the 

drawing in addition to a door prize.  Alice thanked the hospitality committee and those 

who brought food.  The meeting adjourned at 11:35. 

 

 

 


